Dear residents, 
West Grinstead Parish Council is looking to submit a Traffic Regulation Order application to extend the 40mph zone from Partridge Green, further south along the Bines Road (B2135), to just beyond the bridge. West Grinstead is seeking Ashurst Parish Council’s support so, in turn, we would like to establish the views of our residents. 
1. Would you like to see an extension of the 40mph speed limit out of Partridge Green along Bines Road to south of the bend over the bridge?  (See the attached map for details of this proposed extension.)  

Answer: YES / NO 
Do add a comment if you wish: 




Ashurst Parish Council would also like to ask this supplementary question:
2. Would you like to see a 40mph speed limit north out of Ashurst Village along the Bines Road equivalent to the distance of the 40mph restriction south of the village)? 

Answer: YES  /   NO

Do add a comment if you wish:




Please send your responses to our Clerk, Emily Simpson, on ashurstclerk@outlook.com 
The consultation period will run until the 31st August 2023. 
 


